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Accounting Career Awareness Program
3262 Westheimer #420, Houston, TX  77098
www.nabahoustonacap.com

October 6, 2011
Dear NABA Members and Friends:
NABA Houston is gearing up for the 2012 Accounting Career Awareness Program (ACAP). The primary objective of ACAP is to increase the number of high school students from underrepresented ethnic groups that attend college and major in accounting.  Through ACAP’s efforts, students receive an educational enrichment experience and the practical help that could be needed for college preparation and a career in accounting.  

ACAP began in 1980 when NABA recognized the need for a program that would direct African-Americans and other underrepresented ethnic groups towards the accounting profession.  Realizing that preparation for a professional career begins in junior and senior high school, the Seattle Chapter of NABA designed a pilot program that could mark a turning point in the academic lives of secondary students, motivating them to pursue a higher education.  As a result, the summer residency concept was developed.

ACAP is a one-week summer residency program held on a college campus. The program introduces students to accounting, finance, economics and management through a tailored curriculum involving university faculty and guest lecturers from business and government.  

ACAP’s goals are:

· To increase the number of ethnic minority high school students that attend college and major in accounting or business related fields,

· To provide educational enrichment experiences for high school students, and

· To provide a pipeline program for directing these students to the accounting profession.

We plan to host 24 students for ACAP 2012. To run an effective ACAP we need to solicit $30,000. We are asking the NABA Houston Membership to cover 10% of this goal. We have awarded a total of $19,500 in scholarships to date; this year we plan to award $10,000.
We hosted 24 bright individuals for ACAP 2011. All student participants that have graduated are enrolled in an institution of higher learning and are on their way to becoming active NABA members on their respective campuses or at large.  One student has started a NABA Student Chapter at her university; two more are in the process of developing a chapter at their university. 
Please help secure the future of the individuals who will be selected to participate in the program. A donation form is attached. Donations can be mailed to the address indicated on the form or provided to any NABA Houston Officer at the various NABA events. 

Candice Elliott, CIA

NABA Houston ACAP Director
ACAP Gift Opportunities
Yes, I want to support the Houston Accounting Career Awareness Program.

General ACAP Fund

$25
____

$50
____

$100
____

Other
$_____

Scholarship in the Name of _______________________________________________________:

$500
___

$1,000
___
Other
$_______

Sponsor student(s) to attend ACAP ($1,000 per student)

Number of Students:  ___

In-Kind Contribution: _____________________________________________
My contribution will be matched by: _________________________________






(Company Name)

Contribution Total $_____________
Donor Information
Donor Name: _____________________________________________________
Address: _________________________________________________________

City, State, Zip: ___________________________________________________

Telephone: _______________________________________________________

Email: ___________________________________________________________

Mail to:
NABA Houston ACAP
Attn: ACAP Director

3262Westheimer #420
Houston, TX  77098

Make checks payable to: NABA Houston ACAP

Please remit all payments by March 31, 2012.
Your gift is tax-deductible to the extent provided by the law.
Thank you for your gift to ACAP
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